From: Lisa Sawyer <lsawyer@cacc.edus

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 5:56 AM

To: Bridget Mann <brmann0l@cacc.edu>
Subject: Your upcoming HEERF IIl grant award

Congratulations ! Based on review of your completed 2019-2020 Free
Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) or electronic extenuating need
submission and information contained in your student record, you meet the
gualifications to receive a HEERF Il grant award. This award is funded by the
American Rescue Plan.

We expect to begin processing award checks by the end of July 2021. We
strongly encourage you to enroll in eRefunds to receive these funds via direct
deposit, which allows you to receive your award 3-5 days earlier

than students who receive a paper check in the mail. If you elect to enroll in
eRefunds, please sign up no later than Friday, July 16th by completing the
detailed instructions attached to this email.

If you need assistance in enrolling or have questions, please contact our office
at 256-215-4355.

Thank you!
Lisa

Lisa Sawyer, CFA

Dean of Financial Services

Central Alabama Community College
1675 Cherokee Road

Alexander City, Alabama 35010
(256) 215-4536



